
 

 
 
 
 

Rome, 25 March 2006 – Upon request of the Italian and French market regulators in 
relation to the truthfulness of a news reported by a French newsletter, Enel confirms 
that in the Board of Directors’ meeting held on 22nd March, the Board discussed and 
approved the Company’s and Group’s 2005 results, while the Suez/Electrabel file was 
not treated as authoritatively stated by Enel’s Chairman Piero Gnudi at the end of the 
same meeting. 


